FOOD DRIVE

Shutesbury Elementary School will
be collecting non-perishable food
items to donate to the Survival
Center and the Food Bank of
Western Mass. Please send in your
donations on Monday and
Tuesday (11/23 and 11/24) of
next week!

Teams of 5t and 6t graders will be
promoting this Food Drive and
collecting items from classrooms.

Thank you for your support!



